
 

COVID-19 REOPENING GUIDELINES 
 
FACILITY:    Old Agoura Equestrian Arena   
DATE ISSUED:    June 19, 2020 
NOTE:   Parking Lot Remains CLOSED 
 

The following restrictions are required to ensure compliance with COVID-19 Guidelines:   
 

 Physical distancing of six (6) feet is required at all times.  
 

 Face coverings are required at all times while in the common areas, including, 
without limitation, parking lots and trails/walkways in close proximity to arenas. 
 

 Face masks are not required during riding, so long as physical distancing is 
maintained. 

 
 Maximum of two (2) riders at a time will be allowed in the Main Arena while 

practicing physical distancing. 
 

 Maximum of one (1) rider at a time will be allowed in the Round and Square pens. 
 

 All riders need to wear gloves, when opening and closing the arena gates.  Proper 
guidelines for sanitizing your hands, should be followed, including washing your 
hands and using hand sanitizer.  

 
 If others are waiting to use the arena, square pen, and/or round pen, please be 

respectful and limit your time to allow others to use them. 
 

 Participants will be asked to leave if not complying with these restrictions. 
 

 Upon being informed that one or more persons utilizing the arena has test positive 
for, or has symptoms consistent with COVID-19 (case), the City will investigate the 
report and work with Public Health on possible additional protocols, if needed.  The 
person(s) who have tested positive for or has symptoms consistent with COVID-
19, should follow the home isolation recommendations by the County of Los 
Angeles Department of Public 
Health:  http://publichealth.lacounty.gov/acd/ncorona2019/covidisolation/             

 
 In the event that 3 or more cases are identified within the facility within a span of 

14 days the City will report, closed the arena, and report this outbreak to the 
Department of Public Health at (888) 397-3993 or (213) 240-7821. 

 
 



As a reminder at this time, no large group gatherings are allowed in any City facilities and 
social distancing of at least six (6) feet is required at all times.  Failure to comply with the 
posted COVID-19 Guidelines may result in the city facility being closed to the public. 
 

For more information, please visit www.ci.agoura-hills.ca.us 
or call the Agoura Hills Recreation and Event Center at 

(818) 597-7361 or City Hall at (818)597-7300. 


